
Caister Parish Council Precept 

0% Increase  

Caister Parish Council has ensured that the rise in the element of Council Tax due to 

them has remained at 0%. Careful financial planning and controlled spending has 

meant that the Council has managed its income and expenditure in a way that has 

enabled this coming year to see no increase in the money needed by the Parish 

Council from our taxpayers.  Any increases that appear on the Council Tax bills this 

year will be as a result of increases imposed by GYBC, NCC, or PCC (Police & Crime 

Commissioner), but not Caister Parish Council. 

Looking ahead Caister Parish Council will remain vigilant in the handling of money 

paid into the Council’s coffer, ever mindful that the money is not the property of the 

Council but is for the benefit of all our community.  Spending will once again reflect 

projects that will benefit every corner of our village, and will be maintained at a level 

to hopefully achieve another 0% rise next year 


